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(2-2)  The Following Communication:  

S.P. 616 

 

MAINE SENATE 

128
th

 LEGISLATURE 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY OF THE SENATE 

 

 

December 11, 2017 

 

Honorable Michael D. Thibodeau 

President of the Senate 

128th Legislature 

 

Honorable Sara Gideon 

Speaker of the House 

128th Legislature 

 

Dear President Thibodeau and Speaker Gideon: 

 

On December 11, 2017, a bill was received by the Secretary of the Senate. 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Joint Rule 308.2, this bill was referred to a Joint Standing 

Committee on December 11, 2017, as follows: 

  

Energy, Utilities and Technology 
 

Bill “An Act To Authorize the Public Utilities Commission To Determine the Amount of the E-

9-1-1 Surcharge” (S.P. 615) (L.D. 1671) (Sponsored by Senator WOODSOME of York) 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

S/Heather J.R. Priest 

Secretary of the Senate 

 

S/Robert B. Hunt 

Clerk of the House 

 

 

_________________________________ 

 

 

  




